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11 July 2025 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 
  
If you were unable to attend our Year 7 Transition Evening on Tuesday 1 July, we’re 
pleased to offer two catch-up sessions.  
 
These drop-in sessions will cover all the information from the original event, and 
you’ll have the opportunity to ask any questions you may have about your child’s 
transition to The Bulwell Academy.  
 
Session Details:  
 

• Tuesday 15 July  
o Arrive: 3:15pm at Main Reception  
o Session starts: 3:20pm  
 

• Thursday 17 July  
o Arrive: 2:00pm at Main Reception  
o Session starts at 2:10pm  

 
What to Expect:  
 

• A full overview of what was discussed at the main transition evening  
• Answers to any questions or concerns you might have  
• The chance to meet key staff involved in your child’s transition  
 

There’s no need to book – simply arrive at Main Reception at the times above. 
  
If you have any queries ahead of the sessions, please contact me at emma.worker-
simpson@bulwellacademy.org.uk  
 
We look forward to welcoming you and supporting your child’s successful transition 
to The Bulwell Academy.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
E Worker-Simpson 

 
Emma Worker-Simpson 
Assistant Principal 
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